
1601 N. Tennessee Boulevard 

Murfreesboro, TN 37130 

 

 

615.893.1843 | 615.895.1150 Fax 

November 11, 2018November 11, 2018November 11, 2018November 11, 2018    

Roman Catholic Parish 

Sunday Eucharist 

Sat. Vigil 5:30pm & 7:30pm Spanish 

Sunday 8:30am, 11am & 5pm  

Weekday Eucharist 

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs 7:00am  

Fri. 7:00 am & 8:15 am, Sat.  8:15am  

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs. 6:00pm  

Tuesday 7:30pm Spanish 

Reconciliation  

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs.  5-5:45pm 

Sat. 4–5:15pm | Sun. 30 min. before 

each Mass or by appointment 615-

893-1843 

Baptism  

Call Church office to schedule 

 

Matrimony  

Call Church office six months  

prior to wedding 

 

Anointing of the Sick  

Call Church office 

 

Confirmation Call Formation office 

 

RCIA for Adults  

Interested in joining the Catholic 

Church? Call the Formation office 

ThirtyThirtyThirtyThirty----second Sunday in Ordinary Timesecond Sunday in Ordinary Timesecond Sunday in Ordinary Timesecond Sunday in Ordinary Time    

1601 N. Tennessee Boulevard  �  Murfreesboro, TN  37130  �  (615) 893-1843  �   www.saintrose.org 

 

CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR WOMEN PRISONERS AT TN WOMEN'S PRISON

Holy Family Prison Ministry is leading a hand lotion drive for the Christmas gift 

bags given yearly to all the women at the Tennessee Women's Prison and St. 

Rose of Lima's prison ministry is participating.

(squeeze, not pump) of Suave hand/body lotion, any scent.

the clearly marked container at the Church bulletin board by November 11, 

2018. Any questions: please contact Theresa Cole at 615

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIVINE MERCY PARISH MISSION 

Come join us for an exciting Parish 

Mission, presented by the Marian 

Fathers of the Immaculate Conception 

at Saint Rose from December 2-4, 2018 

in the church sanctuary. Our speaker 

will be Fr. Chris Alar, MIC. The Mission 

will be on the Message and Devotion of 

Divine Mercy, Marian Consecration, 

Why We Need the Sacraments and 

other topics. Join us for Mass at 6 pm 

followed by the Mission at 6:45. You 

can view the list of all Marian events at 

www.thedivinemercy.org/events. 

Admission is free. 

 

 

 

Thank you for continuing to support our 

Backpack Food Bags that help to feed public 

school children from food insufficient 

households. Here is a current list of needed 

individual sized food items: 

Shelf stable milk (any flavor) 

Fruit Juice  

Chef Boyardee Pasta Bowls 

Protein Bars 

Fruit and Grain Bars 

Hot Chocolate 

Campbell’s Chicken Noodle “Cup of Soup” 

Packets 

Kraft Easy Mac & Cheese Packets 

Peanut Butter Crackers 

Raisins 

Fruit Bowls 
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WORSHIP & SPIRITUAL LIFE 

 

NOV. 17 - 5:30  NOV. 18 - 8:30  NOV. 18 - 11:00 NOV. 18 - 5:00  

1. Linda Rice 

2. Sherry Scorby 

1. Bill Strebel 

2. Matthew Chase 

1. Cynthia Paliaro 

2. Sandra Roman 

1. David Cicotello 

2. Shannon Fenton 

Mary Blanchard 

Christine Blockley 

Lee-Anne DeCarlo 

Melinda Samuels 

●Ann Trout 

Billy Trout  

Katie Carney 

Mary Kate Carney 

Dennis Cole 

Threasa Conley 

●Gloria Kane 

Mike Kelly 

●Day Dellinger 

Harry Djunaidi 

Shannon Mooney 

Bill Munsick 

Jay Quinby 

Rachael Quinby 

Brendan Fenton 

Charles Hall 

Barry Lee 

LaRae Moore 

Maria Moore 

●Greg Wilcox  

Lois Malaga 

Steve Malaga 

Debbie Steagall 

Andrew Krauss 

Terry Birdsong 

Gloria Nolan 

Barbara DiMaggio 

 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11 

  8:00am  Confession 

  8:30am  Mass  

  9:30am   Coffee and Donuts 

  9:45am  PSR 

  9:45am  Everyday Catholicism  

10:30am  Confession 

 11:00am Mass   

  4:30pm Confession 

  5:00pm  Mass    

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12 

  7:00am    Mass     

  9:00am    Veterans Day Flag Ceremony 

 11:30am   Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

   5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

   6:00pm Mass 

   6:30pm Legion of Mary 

   6:40pm Adult Bible Study - Isaiah 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 

  7:00am    Mass 

  9:30am Bridge Ministry  

10:00am St. Rose Food Bank  

11:00am Ladies Guild Meeting 

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass 

  6:30pm RCIA 

  7:30pm Spanish Mass 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14 

(48 HOUR ADORATION - CHURCH)  

  7:00am Mass    

11:30am Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass 

  6:30pm Youth Group (6th-12th grades) 

  7:00pm    K of C Meeting  

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15 

(48 HOUR ADORATION - CHURCH)  

  7:00am    Mass 

10:00am St. Rose Food Bank    

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass 

  6:30pm   Saint Rose Ultreya 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16 

  7:00am Mass  

  8:15am Mass 

11:30am Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital    

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 17 

 6:30am    Men’s Faith Group 

  7:15am Adoration until Mass 

  8:15am Mass 

  4:00pm Confession until 5:15 

  5:30pm Mass  

  7:30pm Spanish Mass 

 

 

FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE 

Roy Fulton 

husband of Janet Fulton, died on October 30, 2018.  

Please keep Roy and his family in your prayers.  

 

Patrick Ferrick 

son of Christopher and Norma Ferrick, died on November 5, 2018. 

Please keep Patrick and his family in your prayers.  

 

May all the departed souls rest in peace. Amen 

MASS INTENTIONS 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 10 - Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 5:30 pm  † John Bogasky  

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11 

  8:30 am   Joe and Judy Hugh   

     11:00 am  † Charles H. Rimbey, Sr.  

  5:00 pm   Saint Rose Parishioners 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12 - Saint Josaphat, Bishop and Martyr 

      7:00 am  † Holy Souls in Purgatory   

      6:00 pm   † U.S. Air Force 5th Combat Communications Group  

      & the 32 souls lost in support of “Operation Iraqi Freedom”  

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 - Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin 

      7:00 am   Saint Rose Youth  

      6:00 pm  † Murel Grant  

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14  

 7:00 am  † Roy Fulton 

       6:00 pm   † Lisa Clawson-Schneider    

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15 - Saint Albert the Great, Bishop & Doctor of the Church 

 7:00 am   The Imprisoned 

       6:00 pm  † Patrick Ferrick 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16 - Saint Margaret of Scotland 

  7:00 am  † Corazon Giagonia 

  8:15 am  † Mary Ann Wermert 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 17 - Saint Elizabeth of Hungary, Religious

       8:15 am             Drislane Family 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK •   NOVEMBER 11 - 18,  2018 

Sunday: 1 Kgs 17:10-16/Ps 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 [1b]/Heb 9:24-28/Mk 12:38-44 or 

12:41-44 

Monday: Ti 1:1-9/Ps 24:1b-2, 3-4ab, 5-6 [cf. 6]/Lk 17:1-6 

Tuesday: Ti 2:1-8, 11-14/Ps 37:3-4, 18 and 23, 27 and 29 [39a]/Lk 17:7-10 

Wednesday: Ti 3:1-7/Ps 23:1b-3a, 3bc-4, 5, 6 [1]/Lk 17:11-19 

Thursday: Phlm 7-20/Ps 146:7, 8-9a, 9bc-10 [5a]/Lk 17:20-25 

Friday: 2 Jn 4-9/Ps 119:1, 2, 10, 11, 17, 18 [1b]/Lk 17:26-37 

Saturday: 3 Jn 5-8/Ps 112:1-2, 3-4, 5-6/Lk 18:1-8 

Next Sunday: Dn 12:1-3/Ps 16:5, 8, 9-10, 11 [1]/Heb 10:11-14, 18/Mk 13:24-32 
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CHRISTIAN STEWARDS 

STEWARDSHIP 

TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Offertory Revenue  .......... 28,165 

Year To Date.............................. 735,972 

Year To Date Budget ........... …..519,231 

Year To Date Surplus (Deficit)…216,741 

Annual Fund & Tuition Assistance 

   Offertory ...................................... 1,045 

Annual Fund & Tuition Assistance 

   Year To Date............................. 48,007 

Haiti Revenue 

Haiti Weekly Offertory .................... 1,123 

Haiti Offertory YTD………….........49,495 

Weekly Offertory ............................ 1,253 

Year To Date Offertory  ................ 18,906 

Includes online giving, envelopes, loose cash & checks. 

There were 2,742 registered families and  

457 families that gave.  

 

***THANK YOU!!!*** 

 

 

 

 

 

PAPAL DOCUMENTS   

WHY SHOULD I CARE? 

Several important encyclicals and an 

apostolic letter celebrate landmark 

anniversaries this year - 75 years, 

50 years, and 20 years. But why do 

these writings from the Popes 

matter? The last talk is this Monday 

(11/12) at 10am & 7pm Catholic 

Pastoral Center 2800 McGavock 

Pike Nashville, TN 37214.   

 

♦ November 12  Fr. John 

Hammond 

Dies Domini: Why Sunday is the 

Most Important Day of the Week 

CHANGE 

 

Change. Some people love it. I think that most people don't, 

especially when it comes to things like church. I would 

generally count myself among that group. As a matter of fact, 

one of the perfections of God that appeals to me most is 

the immutability of God -- the fact that God does not change! 

After all, what would God change into?! 

 

All that being said, however, in this world and on this side of eternity, change is 

the name of the game. Bl. John Henry Newman says that "to live is to change, 

and to be perfect is to have changed often." I am saying this because we are 

going to continue to have some changes around here. I want to be open about 

these changes. Among the changes I need to make is to reconstruct some of 

the consultative bodies that help with things like this in a parish: for example, a 

pastoral council and a finance council. So look for those changes! 

 

The most notable changes will be ones about the liturgy and even some minor 

changes to the church building. Beginning on the First Sunday of Advent, which 

is the liturgical new year, we will have some changes in Mass. We had a training 

with altar servers last weekend. Training sessions with lectors and extraordinary 

ministers of Holy Communion are coming up. I have been meeting with the 

deacons and Fr. Joe, with the musicians, etc. to see that these changes are 

implemented smoothly.  

 

I hope that you all know me well enough by this point to know that when it 

comes to the liturgy, I want to do faithfully what the Church asks me to do, in Her 

own documents. I intend to do what the Church tells me to do. That's it. 

Sometimes the Church Herself changes, as with the new translations of the 

Mass that came out a few years ago. Sometimes the Church's instructions have 

not been followed and changes need to be made in order to follow these. 

Sometimes there are legitimate options that the Church allows us to choose 

among.  

 

I sympathize with those who may be upset by changes. I am not doing any of 

these things to please myself. It would be much easier to leave everything as is 

and never make changes. But then I would not be being faithful. I will be as 

generous as I can be with you, and I ask your generosity of spirit as we 

experience some changes in the coming months.  

 

             Faithfully,  

              Fr. Baker    

GUMDROP SHOP  

Our annual children's Gumdrop Shop is quickly approaching.  There are only 5 

weeks left until Gumdrop Shop weekend, December 15-16. The Gumdrop 

shop is a place where the children can get gifts for their loved ones which are 

then wrapped so they can take them home that day.  But we need your to help 

fill the Gumdrop Shop.   We accept new or gently used items for men, women 

and children such as trinkets, toys, men's gloves, mugs, ties, jewelry, etc.   No 

clothing please.  We are also in need of wrapping supplies such as tape, bows 

and bags. The Gumdrop shop will be in the JoCall room from 5-7pm Saturday, 

Dec 15,  and Sunday, Dec 16 from 9 to 11am.  We can also use help wrapping 

at those times. For questions or donations please contact DeAnne at 615-556-

8244 or dhathaway@saintrose.org or Mary Black at (865) 456-3098 or 

imcdna@yahoo.com.  Thank you and God Bless. 
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FAMILY LIFE 

CELEBRATE LIFE! 

We would love to pray for the women 

in our parish who are with child. This is 

a wonderful way to support mothers 

and their families with our love and 

prayers. If any expectant mothers 

would like to be on this list, call the 

parish office.  

If you or someone you know in our 

parish is having a difficult pregnancy 

or has recently had a baby, and would 

like to receive some meals to help you 

out during this exciting time of 

transition, please contact Patty Young 

at 270-302-4927. Meals for Moms is 

offered by the Saint Rose Women's 

Ministry as a way to help make this 

time a little easier for St. Rose moms! 

(saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com)  

 

 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION  

Baptismal Preparation Class is 

scheduled for Wednesday, Dec. 5 

at 7:00pm in Room 117. Expectant 

parents in their third trimester are 

encouraged to attend. Call 615-893-

1843 to register.  

 

 

 

SAINT ROSE LEGION OF MARY 

meets each Monday at 6:30 pm in 

Room 121 to pray, learn, and share & 

discuss our weekly service. Members 

may attend the 6 pm Mass. We are a 

group of women and men whose love 

for Jesus and His mother grows daily. 

For more info contact: Mary Ray at 

615-202-1636; Cecilia Ewaldson at 

615-496-1212; Mary Ellen Zimmerman 

at 615-692-2149. 

 

SCA PRINCIPAL SISTER ANNA 

LAURA SPEAKING AT NCBWL 

St. Cecilia Academy's principal, Sister 

Anna Laura, O.P., will be the guest 

speaker at the November  14   meeting 

of the Nashville Catholic Business 

Women's League at the University 

Club of Nashville. You can register for 

the meeting at ncbwl.org. Sister's talk 

is titled "Faith Must Become Culture." 

You do not need to be a member to 

attend the meeting.  

EDUCATION & FORMATION 

 

ENCOUNTERING CHRIST 

This study is intended for use by small groups. Each lesson consists of Scripture 

readings, analysis and commentary, and discussion questions. Each lesson 

ends with questions meant for personal/private reflection. Booklets are available 

for purchase for $8 or you can download this study for free at https://

www.dioceseofnashville.com/encountering-christ-a-bible-study. 

 

 

DEVOTION TO THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY  

Every first Saturday of the month the rosary will be prayed at 7:30 am before 

Mass. The First Saturday will be December 3. Please join us to honor Our 

Lady of Fatima’s request made known to Lucia on Dec. 10, 1925!  

 

EVERYDAY CATHOLICISM 

Bill Jennings will provide an opportunity for adults to learn more about your 

Catholic faith. Meetings will be each Sunday that PSR meets from 9:45-10:45 in 

Meeting Room 119. Coffee and donuts are welcome! This is a no-pressure way 

to deepen your faith and meet some new people. Join us! 

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY OF ISAIAH 

Join us on Mondays from 6:40 – 8:10 pm for a Bible study on the book of Isaiah. This study is by 

Rev. Fr. Mitch Pacwa, S.J. No registration or prior knowledge is necessary. If you have questions 

please call Paula at 615-974-7676. 

 

FIRST SATURDAY MORNING STUDY AND PRAYER GROUP 

The Pentecost Group will meet right after the First Saturday Morning Mass every 

month until about 11 am in Meeting Room 121. Discussion materials will be 

taken from the following book: The Mystical City of God--written in the 17th 

century by the Franciscan nun Venerable Mary of Jesus of Ágreda. If you 

long for God, please consider joining us once a month.   For more info, please 

contact Harry Djunaidi at (615)785-7632 or hdjunaidi@yahoo.com. 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

Interested in learning more about the Catholic faith? Join us in the 

Junior high wing (enter from playground end of school) on Tuesdays at 6:30 pm. 

There is no obligation to become Catholic. Babysitting is available. If you are 

unable to attend on Tuesday evenings please contact the Formation Team. For 

questions or more information contact our team at formation@saintrose.org. 

 

DIOCESE OF NASHVILLE CURSILLO MOVEMENT  

is intended to help all Catholics develop a thorough understanding of what it 

means to fully live a Christian life in all their everyday situations. It provides a 

method to transform all aspects of society through prayer and the development 

of small Christian communities. More info at  www.nashvillecursillo.com or 

contact Megan Hutchings at thehutchfive@gmail.com. 

 

The Cursillo experience begins with the Three-Day-Weekend held at Camp 

Marymount in Fairview, TN. It begins at 8:00 PM Thursday evening and ends at 

about 7:00 PM Sunday evening.  During the weekend, there are nine talks given 

by lay people, and five talks and five meditations given by clergy. The Eucharist  

is celebrated each day and the Sacrament of Reconciliation is available. 

Men's Weekend February 28th - March 3

rd

, 2019 

Women's Weekend March 7th - March 10

th

, 2019 

Saint Rose Ultreya, Thursday, Nov. 15, 6:30 pm in the Lois Kennedy Room.  

Witness: Mike Gianquitto.  Everyone is welcome to attend Ultreya.  

Come see what Cursillo is all about! 

The title of the talks indicate their content: Ideal, Grace, Layperson in the 

Church, Faith, Piety, Study, Sacraments, Obstacles to Life of Grace, Action, 

Leaders, Study of the Environment, Christianity in Action, Christian Life, and 

Total Security. Each talk is followed by a discussion period.  
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PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Amy Brackman ii, Laura Ortiz ii, Narciso Irias ii, Jamie Jackson ii, Joanna 

Capelli ii, Annette Pelland ii, Dale Pelland ii, Liz Rhea iii, Ken Pietrzyk iii, 

Stoma Speyrer iii, Donald Wisehart iii, Elaine Rimbey iv, Billy Lawrence iv, 

Marie Pope iv, Clint Herrington iv, James Rushing iv, Denise Cathey iv.  

Names remain on this list for 4 weeks. Email stewardship@saintrose.org or call  615-893-1843 

to add or remove someone on the list. 

PARISH COMMUNITY & OUTREACH 

ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA HOSPITAL PARISHIONERS 

Eileen Held, Eugene Pozorski, William Schumacher, Gladys Smith, Joe Smith, 

Don Brandon, Joe Krzysiak, Michael Drislane, Linda Patrick, Kathryn Hansel,  

Richard Alberts. 

VISITING THE HOSPITALIZED & HOMEBOUND 

If you know a Catholic who is homebound or in the hospital and cannot come to 

Mass, please contact the church office at 615-893-1843. 

DIVINE MERCY CENACLE 

The Divine Mercy Cenacle meets the 2nd and 4th Monday of the month at 9am, 

in room 119 of the meeting room wing. In the meeting we study the Diary of St. 

Faustina along with corresponding Bible verses and entries in the Catechism. 

The meeting concludes with praying the Chaplet of Divine Mercy. All are 

welcome. Mary Fryz is facilitating our lessons. For more information contact, 

Maribeth at djmbjohnson67@att.net or 615-423-6780. 

 

HAITI MISSION MINISTRY: Our Trades and Training Team is preparing for a 

trip in mid-February 2019. Besides replacing crumbling structures, the team has 

done much more. Marla West and Mike Jones started the team in 2008. Marla 

has worked with midwives to provide training beyond their experiences that have 

guided them over the years. As one session began, Marla asked the midwives to 

give her ideas on how they dealt with a birth where the newborn was not 

breathing. She gently encouraged them to share their techniques. One midwife 

said that she blew into the newborn's ears. Another said that she turned the baby 

upside down and shook it. Most often they put the newborn aside and tended to 

the mother while uttering a prayer for the unresponsive newborn. Move forward 

in time. Marla has taught them techniques to open the newborn's airways. A 

Maternity Center was built to give prenatal care and follow up. And the 

midwives? They still practice in the village and in the hills. But, they respect the 

training provided. And, there is an agreement with them that if they bring the new 

mother and infant to the Maternity Center soon after birth, they receive a new 

birthing kit which has all the elementary tools they may need. Plus, some coins 

as payment for bringing their client into the Maternity Center for a check up. This 

past year, only one newborn death was reported at our sister parish. Thank you 

for supporting our Clinic and Maternity Center with 3 doctors and 3 nurses. 

Medications. Lab work. This month we encourage you to consider a mission trip 

with this team--trades people, artists to paint murals. Photograph the children for 

school pictures. Video tape the activities of the parish and produce the story of 

Notre Dame de la Merci. Dentists to do extractions. Assemble playground 

equipment. We need your skills.  And we need your financial support to feed the 

school children each day. Basic nutrition makes for healthy kids with better brain 

development. We have 501 children to feed. Yes, we do make a difference. 

 

DO YOU NEED A THANKSGIVING FOOD BOX? 

If anyone in the Parish is in need of assistance with food items necessary to 

prepare a Thanksgiving meal, please contact the church office by Friday, Nov. 16, 

at 615-893-1843. You will need to give your name, phone number, and the 

number of people in your family.  

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 

The Saint Rose Food Pantry serves 

approximately 100 families per month 

on average. A bag/box of food 

consists of the following: 

2 cans green beans/peas 

2 cans corn/carrots  

1 can/bag beans 

2 cans soup 

2 cans tuna 

1 can chicken  

1 can fruit 

2 boxes Mac-n-cheese 

1 bag/box rice or instant potatoes  

1 box of spaghetti/pasta 

1 jar/can pasta sauce 

1 jar peanut butter 

1 box oatmeal/cereal 

1 package dry milk 

2 Ramen Noodles 

1 box tuna/chicken helper when 

available  

Bread products donated from Publix 

on New Salem Highway 

We add other items to the bags as 

they are donated. Each bag 

distributed has a value of 

approximately $15.00. Just thought 

everyone would like to know how 

donations are used. The St. Rose 

Food Pantry appreciates each and 

every donation. Thank you for your 

continued support of this ministry!  

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST  

SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  

and those in the community having financial 

difficulties. We provide limited monetary assistance 

as funds allow and/or referrals to other local 

resources. All personal information is kept in utmost 

confidence. Please call BRIDGE at 615-692-0159 

on Tuesdays between 9:30 a.m. and 11:30 am. If 

you would like to donate to the BRIDGE Ministry, 

please indicate this in the memo area of your check 

or on your monthly Choice Gifts envelope and place 

it in the collection basket. You may also bring it to the 

Church office. We could use your help! If you are 

interested in becoming a BRIDGE volunteer, please 

email Paul Reissner at reissners@bellsouth.net for 

more information. Kroger gift cards are needed to 

assist with this ministry. Please drop them off at the 

church office.  
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PARISH / DIOCESE NEWS 

LADIES GUILD 

The Ladies Guild will meet at the Villages (2550 Willow Oak Trail, Murfreesboro) 

this Tuesday, Nov 13, at 11:00. Please join us! 

 

SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

The purpose of our ministry is to unite women of the parish through 

service and fellowship with a commitment to women, children, and 

families of Saint Rose Church and School. We meet for a monthly 

potluck, please bring a dish to share, meet your fellow parishioners, and 

learn about how our ministry meets many needs of the parish.  If you 

decide to join dues are $10.  Childcare provided.  Questions? 

Email saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com  

Women’s Ministry Upcoming Calendar  

Monthly meetings are at 6:30 in the Jo Call Room: December 6, 2018, January 

3, 2019, February 7, 2019, March 7, 2019, April 4, 2019, May 2, 2019. Mark your 

calendars and join us! 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

The Greatest Commandment - Luke 10:27 He said in reply, "You shall 

love the Lord, your God, with all your heart, with all your being, with all 

your strength, and with all your mind, and your neighbor as 

yourself."  If you're a male, 18+ years old, and a practical Catholic 

wanting to show your love for God, the Knights can help!  The foundation for our 

organization is CHARITY - love of God and neighbor!  Please reach out to me or 

any of the men wearing a blue or silver name tag and sign-up TODAY!  Grand 

Knight- Josh Kubly; 615-900-7931 or jckubly@hotmail.com.  DO MORE THIS 

YEAR....FOR YOUR GOD, YOUR CHURCH AND YOUR FAMILY! 

Knights of Columbus Upcoming Calendar: 

November 10 & 11- Scouts Scrap Metal Drive (St.Rose) 

November 11- Nissan Concessions (Titans FB) 12:00p 

November 12- Veteran's Day (Observed) 

November 14- KofC Business Mtg. (Stonewall) 7:00p 

November 17- CCRC Shopping 8:00a 

November 23- KofC Advent Novena for Priests Begins (Nine Days) �

November 28- KofC Social 7:00p 

December 8- KofC Christmas Party (St.Rose) 6:30p 

December 12- KofC Business Mtg. (Stonewall) 7:00p 

December 15- CCRC Christmas Party 2:00p 

 

FILL OUR HEARTS—exploring the mysteries of our Catholic faith 

Wednesday, Nov. 14 from 8:30-9:30 a.m. in the Dominican Campus White 

House. Sponsored by the St. Cecilia Academy Alumnae Association 

Series Title:  Pondering the Scriptures with the Dominican Sisters 

“Let us see your face, O Lord”--Sister Mary Angela, O.P. 

 

SEMINARY BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 

Patrick Held, the seminarian from this past summer, is asking for names of loved 

ones that you would like to be included in his seminary's book of remembrance 

for this month. Those names that are included will be prayed for at every Mass 

that is offered at the seminary. You can send the names to the following 

address: Patrick Held, 2901 S. Carrollton Ave., New Orleans, LA 70118 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CROWN STATE SOCCER CHAMPIONS 2018 

Congratulations to our Saint Rose parishioners who were named State 

Champions of the 2018 Knights of Columbus Soccer Championship: 9-year-old 

boys winner Joshua Blair and 13-year-old boys winner Michael Kiar. 

 

The Knights of Columbus wish to thank all of the boys and girls who competed  

in the Soccer Challenge event. Marion Council 4563 in Murfreesboro helped 

sponsor the competition at Saint Rose. Special thanks to the following Marion 

Council brother Knights that helped Youth Director John Mc Nicholas, Grand 

Knight Josh Kubly, Tex Shellhart, Jim Barnes, Frank Bongiorno, Nick Balkowski, 

and Greg Wilcox. 

 

Father Kevin McGoldrick Series—

"The Sign of the Woman" 

Join Father Kevin for an Advent series 

of reflections on the role of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary.  Whether you have never 

quite understood why Catholics pay so 

much attention to Mary or are simply 

looking to deepen your experience of 

the Advent season, this series will 

provide much food for thought and 

prayer.  Held every Tuesday--

November 27, December 4, 11, 18--in 

the Dominican Campus White House 

from 8:00-9:00 AM.  Bring a friend! 

 

RENTAL HOME NEEDED 

We have a parish family of 5 in 

difficult circumstances looking for a 

rental house or apartment.  If you 

can help please call the church 

office and talk to Dianne Jackson 

615-893-1843. 

Saint Rose Preschool is now 

accepting applications for the 2019-

2020 school year. The priority 

registration deadline for parish 

members is February 

1st.  Applications can be found on 

the school website 

www.school.saintrose.org  under 

Admissions. Want to find out more 

about Saint Rose School?  

Schedule a tour today!  Contact 

Staci Rose ~ Admissions Director ~ 

615-898-0555 ext. 1017 or 

email admissions@saintrose.org.  


